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girlsmhsb.orgSuper Bowl is a proud sponsor of the 

Anoka bowling teams

If you are an Anoka student, in grade 7 – 12, who likes to bowl and has the desire to 
become a better bowler, then Anoka High School bowling club is looking for you! 
Interested in learning more? Contact Jean at 763-639-1798 or jmjones7670@gmail.com.  
Also information can be found on activities page of Anoka High School Website. 

• Anoka High School is offering bowling as a student club! Also a Lettering Club!!!  
Bowling is a co-ed activity in the fall (August – November) and a girls-only activity in 
the winter (January – April). 

• Minnesota High School Bowling uses the baker-system. Five bowlers each bowl two 
frames to complete a single game. It is a very exciting format for both players and 
spectators.

• Super Bowl (Ramsey, MN) is the sponsoring bowling center for the Anoka High School 
bowling teams. Super Bowl provides lanes for practices and conference competition. 
During a single season high school bowlers will receive literally hundreds of dollars of 
bowling and instruction for just $125.00. ($100 if a Saturday  Ramsey Roller League 
Youth Bowler) . Team jerseys and some equipment are provided at no cost.

• One to two practices each week will be held at Super Bowl after school. Co-ed 
matches are held on Thursday afternoons and Girl-only matches are held on Sundays.  
We bowl against Andover, Blaine, Coon Rapids, and other Metro area schools.

• Minnesota High School Bowling and Girls Minnesota High School Bowling are 
administered by the Bowling Proprietors Association of Minnesota (BPAM) and are 
governed by a set of rules that have been modeled after those of the Minnesota 
State High School League. Learn more about the leagues at www.mhsb.org or 
www.girlsmhsb.org.

Co-ed season starts August 13, 2019
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